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Look and learn beyond the classroom | Have high aspirations and fulfil our potential   

Care, share and belong | Lead, teach and learn with passion 
 
 

 
 

3rd June 2024 
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  WOPPS Concert- 3rd July 
 
Oak Trees have spent much time and enthusiasm working with Mr Alder on Wednesday 
afternoons learning a variety of instruments - saxophone, clarinet, trumpet and 
trombone.  They have developed their skills not only playing the instruments but also 
performing together as an ensemble.   
 
We are very proud of what they have achieved and would like to invite you to celebrate this 
with us and your children by attending a concert in the school hall on Wednesday 3rd July at 
1.45pm where they will perform a selection of pieces led by Mr Alder.  It would be great if 
you would show your support and encouragement to this event. 
 
Please note; this will be the last session. Children will leave their instrument in school 
following the concert. 
 
Finally may we please draw your attention to the accompanying letter from Mrs Stockill 
regarding the continuation of these lessons in a smaller group at a competitive rate. 
Please email the office with your interest stating the first and second choice of instrument 
that your child may like to learn and then we can see whether this is a viable offer.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Sian Mitchell  
Headteacher 
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